Bepartment of Education

Region Il - Cagayan Valley
Schools Division of Nueva Vizcaya

UNNUMBERED DIVISION MEMORANDUM

TO - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief-School Governance Operations Division
Public Schools District Supervisors/District In-Charge
Public Elementary / Secondary School Heads
All Others Concer
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SUBJECT : POSTPONEMENT OF THE “PROJECT SMART (School
Mental health Awareness and Resource Training).”

1. The Office of the Schools Division Superintendent through School
Governance and Operations Division informs all concerned participants
fort the School Mental Health Awareness and Resource Training
Workshop on November 19-22, 2024 from 8 am to 5 pm at SDO
Conference Hall, Bayombong, Nueva Vizcaya. will be postponed until
further notice. However, the scheduled date for School Health and Nutrition
Unit, Nurses assigned in the Secondary Schools, and School Nurse

Deployment Program Nurses (SNDP) will be rescheduled on Friday, Nov. 26,
2024 at 8am- Spm.

2. All other items stated in said unnumbered memorandum will remain as is.

3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memo is directed.
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